
 

 

Masters, owners, agents, charterers, marinas, yacht clubs and recreational boaters should ensure 

that the contents of this notice are made known to the persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

All notices to mariners can be found at www.dublinport.ie/information-centre/notice-to-mariners/  

Captain Michael McKenna  |  Harbour Master  |  01 March 2024 

No: 34 | 2024 

Ships Whistle Salute - RNLI 

Masters, Warranted Pilots, Holders of Pilotage Exemption Certificates, Owners, Operators and Agents of all Vessels 

navigating within Dublin Port are hereby notified that;   

All vessels in Port on Monday 4 March at mid-day 12:00LT are invited to sound one prolonged blast on their 

ships whistles. 

This salute is to mark the occasion of the Royal National Lifeboat Institution (RNLI) 200th anniversary in appreciation of 

the RNLI and its volunteers.  

A Trent class all-weather lifeboat will be in the Port at the time to receive the salute.  

The RNLI is the charity that saves lives at sea. Funded entirely by voluntary donations and with lifeboats crewed by 

specially-trained volunteers throughout the UK and Ireland, the RNLI is a truly unique rescue organisation that has 

saved over 146,000 lives since 1824.  

Further information on the charity’s work can be found by visiting rnli.org  
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